
September 26, 2013 
 
TO:   Cross Country Parents  
FROM: Coach Ehlert, Coach Schauland 
RE:  Glenveiw Results, Rock Island Invitational, Tuesday’s practice, 

Wednesday (Conference Meet), Pioneer Invite, and Photos 
 
Glenview Results 
 
We have not received the results yet. The teams should be close in both 
divisions on winning. 
 
Friday’s meet – September 27th 
 
We will be running at Saukie Golf Course in Rock Island, Illinois on 
September 27th.  The starting time will be at 2:30 pm for both the 
girls and the boys.  The boys and girls run together in this race. New 
for this year, they are charging admission for all fans.  The cost 
is $3 for adults and $2 for students.  Directions: Follow John Deere 
Road into Rock Island, which turns into Black Hawk Road.  Turn Right 
on 38th Street at Arthur’s Deli, as if you were heading to Augustana 
College.  Saukie is at the top of the hill on the right, at the 3 way stop.  
3101 38th Street, Rock Island, IL  309.732.2278.  There is limited 
parking at the golf course.  Augustana College will have workers there 
to direct you to parking areas.  We will stay and watch the high school 
races and cheer on the Leafs!!!!!  We should be back around 5:00 pm. 
 
Hope to see you there. 
 
RI Race times: 
 Middle School (Boys and Girls) – 2:30 pm 
 High School Girls – 3:15 pm 
 High School Boys – 3:45 pm 
 College Division – 5:00 pm 
 

More on Back 



 
Tuesday Practice 
 
Tuesday practice will be done at 4:30.  We have the conference meet on 
Wednesday. 

 
 
Wednesday Meet “Conference” 
 
Conference will be on October 2nd. The meet will be at Butterworth Park 
in East Moline.  There will be three races.  At 4:15, the girls “Top 7” will 
run.  At 4:45, the boys “Top 7” will run.  And at 5:15 there will be an open 
race for any athletes who have not run in the top 7 races. 
 
Hope to see you there!!!! 
 
 
 
Pioneer Invitational 
 
The Pioneer Invitational will be on Tuesday October 8th.  They are 
planning on running the race at Riverside Park in Moline.  
 
 
 
Photos 
 
I am looking for photos taken during the year.  We put pictures up on the 
Cross Country bulletin board outside the gym.  I will also try to make a slide 
show for the end of the year for the kids.  If you can email me photos, that 
would be great.  My email address is tehlert@dist228.org. 


